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ATTENTION: LTC, ICF-DD, HOSPICE (ROOM & BOARD) and  ADULT DAY HEALTH CARE 

FACILITIES: 

 

On the RA dated 10/09/2014, duplicate payments were made to some of the Nursing Home, ICF-DD, 
Hospice (Room & Board) and Adult Day Health Care facilities. Those duplicate payments are being 
systematically voided and will show as voided claims on RA dated 11/10/2014.  Some providers may have 
already submitted voids and these will not be included in the system recovery. We apologize for any 
inconvenience. 

 


